
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 5, Week  6 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we draw to a close for our first full term in a long time, I would like to say thank you for 
all your support. 

 

The children are really making progress in all areas of learning, and settling into school life 
and routines. 

 

Elmer day, was as always, thoroughly enjoyed by both children and staff! 

 

Finally, from all the staff and I, have a restful, safe and enjoyable half term. We look        
forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday 8th June. 

 

 

Mrs Allnutt  

Head teacher 

 

            Parent Copy 

Exciting News!! 

Our new school website and communications app will be 
launching on June 21st 2021. 

We have been working hard to improve on what we already 
have, and to make it as user friendly as possible for you all. 

 

Keep your eyes pealed as more details will follow after the 
half term break. 

 



 

 IMPORTANT DATES  FOR TERM  6 

MAY 

Mon 31st—Bank holiday and start of half term 

break 

JUNE 

Tues 1st—Fri 4th  - Half term break 

Mon 7th— Staff training day. No children  

Tues 8th– Term 6, children return  

Fri 18th— Class Photos 

Mon 21st—New website & app launch 

JULY 

Mon 5th July—Have a Rainbow Day (Details to 

follow) 

Thurs 8th—Transition Day 

Fri 23rd—Last day of term 

 

 

A further list of dates can be found on our school  

website: www.greenvale.medway.sch.uk 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

    

    

    

    

        

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENTERING & LEAVING THE SCHOOL 
GROUNDS 

Stage 3—17th May 2021 

Reminder to stay vigilant as Covid-19 is still    

present in society. 

Where possible, only 1 parent/carer per child on 

the school grounds to reduce the risk of       

transmission.  

Please remember you can wear a mask if you 

wish when walking around the school site but a 

mask must be worn to enter the school office. 

Please speak to us if you have any concerns. 

  

 

 

If you child is unwell and unable to attend 

school, please ensure you call the school 

office to let us know. 

If you call before 8.30am you can leave a 

voicemail message. 

Thank you 

  

 


